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From: Mary Garrett
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Eastmorland sidewalks
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 10:11:44 AM

Dear Transportation Commission,

I am writing about the proposal to fill in the gaps in the Eastmorland sidewalk system.  

I walk quite a bit in this area  and have never understood why sidewalks suddenly disappear
and reappear.  When snow has fallen I end up walking in the street rather than tramping
through someone's snowy yard, and this is dangerous for me and for the cars.  

I suspect those without the sidewalks will oppose this measure, in part because they will have
to shovel sidewalks once they have them.  Too bad.  Almost all houses in this neighborhood
have sidewalks and the responsibilities that come with them.  Sidewalks allow old people, like
me, more mobility in winter.  

I strongly support this project.

Sincerely,
Mary Garrett
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